
 

Status of Nevada Chapter Events 

Here is the status of our scheduled programs through the end of May. Updates and changes will be 

emailed and posted on our website.   

• Junior Counselor Training – March 21: Cancelled. Junior Counselors will receive information by 

the end of March on rescheduling or alternate training/interview opportunities. 

• Spring Education Fest – March 28: Moved to web based educational opportunity you can do 

from home - Now open to entire state!  

 

SPRING FEST WEB-CONFERENCE 

9:30 am – 11:30 am, Saturday, March 28th 

Virtually attend from any smart phone, tablet, laptop or computer! 

Register at www.hfnv.org to get login information. 

 

Participants who complete the full web-conference and survey will receive a goody box mailed 

to your house, family prize, and be eligible to win additional prizes and incentives.   

 

• Bayer Hemophilia A Education Dinner – April 16th: Moved to web based educational opportunity 

you can do from home! Now open to entire state for those affected by Hemophilia A. 

 

• Latinos Unidos Hispanic Conference – April 25th: Rescheduled to July 11 at Texas Station.   

 

• Golf Gets In Your Blood – May 2nd: Cancelled. Cancelling the event will have a significant 

financial impact on the Nevada Chapter, however we feel it is irresponsible to continue with this 

event at this time. We are encouraging all of our golf supporters to consider donating to the 

Unite Walk Program or forming a walk team. 

 

• Reno Education Dinner – May 13th: Moved to web-based education opportunity, now open to 

the entire state. Register at www.hfnv.org to receive login information. 

 

• Camp Independent Firefly – June 9-13th: Continuing as Scheduled. Any changes or updates will 

be promptly communicated to camp families. Parents are encouraged to submit their 

applications by the deadline of March 31st to ensure their child remains eligible for camp.  

All events scheduled after June 1st are continuing as scheduled at this time. 

NHFNV Office Hours: Due to the closing of Nevada K-12 Schools, the Nevada Chapter staff will be 

working from home until April 6th. We will continue to be accessible during the hours of 10 am – 4 pm M-F 

via phone and email, and Chapter operations will continue.  

We understand this is a confusing and challenging situation that is constantly evolving. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us. We are here for our community.  

Sincerely, 

Betsy, Maureen, Kaley 

http://www.hfnv.org/
https://www.uniteforbleedingdisorders.org/index.cfm?fuseaction=donorDrive.event&eventID=783
http://www.hfnv.org/

